
July 17, 2023 

 This special meeting of the Jerome City Council was called to order by Mayor Davis at 

12:00 p.m.  While council chambers were open to the public, the meeting was also held by 

teleconference and the public was encouraged to continue with social distancing.  The video 

conference was conducted via Zoom and was made available to all members of the public in a 

format that allowed all participants to hear the meeting, including all deliberations by members of 

the Council and other speakers addressing the council, whether in person or via virtual 

connection, and to comment if so desired, all of which was noted in the agenda, email, and 

notices at council chambers and on the city’s website. 

 Present: Mayor Davis, Councilman Chris Barber, Councilman Jason Peterson, and 

Councilman Bryan Craig.  Councilman Johnson was excused. 

 Also present were staff members: City Administrator Mike Williams, City Engineer 

Tyson Carpenter, Streets and Parks Supervisor Ron Hendricks, Water Supervisor Dan Bowman, 

Library Director Linda Mecham, Building Official Dave Richey, Wastewater Superintendent 

Gilbert Sanchez, Wastewater Lead Supervisor Brad Henry, IS Director Carlos Hernandez, 

Finance Director Ross Hyatt, Accounting and Budget Manager Lori McCrae, Human Resources 

and Planning Services Director Esmeralda Chavez, Fire Chief Mike Harrison, and Police Chief 

Duane Rubink.  City Clerk Bernadette Coderniz joined the meeting at 12:10 p.m. 

 

BUDGET WORKSHOP: 

 The purpose of the meeting was to hold a workshop to discuss the FY2024 budget 

priorities, issues and concerns.  Mr. Williams thanked Mr. Hyatt and Ms. McCrae for their efforts 

in preparing the budget.   

 

ADJOURNMENT: 

 There being nothing further to discuss, Mayor Davis adjourned this July 17, 2023 special 

meeting of the Jerome City Council at 1:24 p.m. 

      By: 
 

            

      Mayor David M. Davis 

Attest: 

      

Bernadette Coderniz, City Clerk 


